
 

Town of Sanbornton 
Recreation Commission Minutes 

June 8th, 2009 
 

Members: Corey Robinson, Chairman, Marc Cray, Heather Goodwin, Joel Smith, Tracy Wood, Andrew 
Livernois, Selectmen Representative and Juliana Lonergan, Coordinator. 

 
Members in attendance: Robinson, Wood, Goodwin, Smith and Lonergan. 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:20 p.m 
 
Financials sheets were reviewed.  
 
Meeting minutes from May 11th, 2009 were read. Motion:  A motion was made by Mrs. Wood and seconded 
by Mrs. Goodwin to accept the May 11, 2009 meeting minutes as read. Vote: Affirmative – Unanimous 
 
Summer Day Camp: Mrs. Lonergan updated that summer camp will be starting soon and all staff is in place. 
Mrs. Elliott requested new sporting and organization equipment be purchased to improve this years camp. 
Motion:  A motion was made by Mrs. Wood and seconded by Mrs. Goodwin to purchase new equipment not 
to exceed $900.00.Vote: Affirmative – Unanimous. Mrs. Lonergan will work with Mrs. Elliott on sizing and 
ordering new equipment.  
 
Town Park Base Plan: The Commission discussed developing a master plan for the Town Park. Members will 
make a list of priorities that they think will benefit the park. The list will be discussed at a future meeting.  
  
T- Ball: The season ended tonight and awards were handed out to all players. Team sponsors  were 
recognized with team picture plaques. All attendees enjoyed hot popcorn and watermelon slices.   
 
Summer Day Camp: Currently sixteen campers enrolled. Many more campers will register prior to the start of 
camp. Mrs. Lonergan updates that she received authorization to change Lindsay Langan rate to $10.00 per 
hour for the eight weeks of camp. This rate change is due to a change in her job description. 
 
Beaches: Mrs. Lonergan has been in contact with Youth Assistance Program in Tilton. Volunteers are being 
coordinated to help rake Hermit Beach. Swimming classes are filling and once again Nicholas Sereni will 
instruct classes this year. Mrs. Lonergan also updates that the BOS approved purchasing a new shed for 
Winnisquam Beach. The highway department will be removing the old building.  
 
Next months meeting is Tuesday, July 14, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Park.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
Juliana E. Lonergan, Coordinator 
 
These minutes are subject to review and approval of the Recreation Commission. 


